
 

Summer Term Newsletter – Friday 23rd May 

School Newsletter 

Thank you to all the parents, carers and family who came to see the 

amazing Year 1 assembly this week. It was the highlight of my half term. I 

was so impressed with the children’s confidence, enthusiasm and 

knowledge. Their joy shone through and it was a delight to see them so 

excited to share their learning with you all. We appreciate you taking the 

time to join us. 

The Design and Technology projects this week have been a huge success 

too. There were some delicious fruit kebabs in year 2 and year 6 are 

designing some stunning waistcoats using different fabrics. I can’t wait to 

sample the spaghetti bolognaise from year 5 today.  

Finally, even more good news and this time about the school’s sporting 

achievements. We were delighted to be awarded this week with a trophy 

for our participation and engagement in Girls’ Football and our netball 

team have qualified for the finals. Well done everyone. We have a strong 

love for sport and physical activity across the school and are proud to 

offer a wide range of opportunities for children to participate in different 

sports – whether for fun, fitness, competition or all three!  

Have a lovely and safe half term holiday and we’ll look forward to seeing 

everyone back in school, on time, on Monday 2nd June, for our final term 

of this year. 



 

Dates for your diary for Spring 

  

  

  

  

 Term 

Summer Term 1:  21st of April – 23rd of May 2025 

Monday 19th May 

2025 

Parent drop-in 8.40am 

Reception Parent Meeting 12:20pm – 

5:30pm 

Nursery Parent Meetings 12:20pm – 

3:50pm 

Y6 Film Night 3:20pm – 5:30pm 

Tuesday 20th May 

2025 

Y1 Walk to School Assembly 9:15am 

(parents welcome) 

Wednesday 21st May Nursery Parent Meeting 1pm- 6pm 

Half Term Holidays Mon 26th */May – Friday 30th May 

School Re-opens on Monday 2nd June 

 

Nursery and Reception  

We would like to invite you to bring your child aged 3 and 4 years 

old to a free taster session of life in our Nursery and Reception 

classes on Friday 27th June 10am -11.45am. This will be a chance 

to make new friends, meet our teachers and staff, explore our 

classrooms and playground and try delicious food from our 

kitchen. There will also be tours of the school.  



  

Fact of the week: 

 Mrs Hughes ‘fact of the week,’ this 

week is: 

What do plants need to be healthy?  

Challenge: How is this similar and 

different to animals? 

Word of the week: 
Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week 

is: Dearth 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 

Fruit Kebabs in DT Class 

MTC 

Don’t forgot the first week back after half term, Y4 will have their MTC 

(Multiple choice test)! 

Big Congratulations to Amara, who received a certificate for her 

outstanding achievement in swimming. Her hard work and dedication 

have truly paid off. We’re all so proud of her success! 

This week, in DT, our students in Y2 got creative by making delicious 

fruit kebabs. They had a great time combining fresh fruits, learning 

about design, and enjoying the tasty results! 

Congratulations 



 

We hope every has a lovely, restful half term! 

 

We look forward to seeing you all back on Tuesday 2nd June at 

8:40am for the last half term of the summer. 

Half Term Reminder 


